BOARD MEMBERS
Andrew Tierney, Chairman

Andrew Tierney, Chairman Stan Soby, Vice Chairman Peter Hughes, Treasurer Susan Bransfield Rosemary Coyle Robert Smith David Cox Kate Morris



DIRECTOR of HEALTH
Russell Melmed, MPH

Colchester, East Haddern, East Hampton, Kelson, Marthosough, & Postland

Date: March 25, 2020

To: Town of East Hampton Planning & Zoning Commission

RE: Subdivision of the property of Stanislaw Oleksenko

11 Cone Road, East Hampton, CT

Application # PZC-20-2020

Dear Commission Members:

This office has reviewed the above referenced site plan by Frank Magnotta PE, dated January 27, 2020 and last revised March 6, 2020.

The referenced site plan shows four lots, one existing previously approved to construct and three new lots. The three new lots are proposed 4 bedroom homes, with wells and septic systems.

The above stated subdivision plan meets the requirements for site suitability as per the Connecticut Public Health Code. A site plan and building plans are to be submitted for review by CHD for each new lot at the time of building permit submission.

Please feel free call me with any questions.

Respectfully.

Elizabeth Davidson, MPH,RS

Sanitarian III (860) 342-6718

www.chathamhealth.org